NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with V.T.C.A. Local Government Code, Section 152.905, a public hearing concerning the annual compensation of District and County Officers and employees of the 155th Judicial District of Texas, shall be held on September 19th, at 8:00 a.m. in the old Commissioners Court Room located on the 1st floor of the Austin County Courthouse.
